
No. HPNLU-A(7)-11(Advt.)/2020/                                                                  Dated: 31th March 2020 

 

Notice 

                   In view of the complete lockdown announced by the Hon’ble Prime 

Minister of India and HP Govt. Order No. HFW-A-A(3) 1/2020 dated 31st March, 

2020, as a precautionary measure to control the  spread of corona virus (Covid-

19), the HPNLU, Shimla shall remain closed till 14th April, 2020. 

 

 

 

 

 

    Sd/- 
Registrar, 
HPNLU Shimla 
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